
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE) 

DATE: September 16, 2014 

TO: File through Roger White 

FROM: Armando Fimbres 41~ 
SUBJECT: FRONTIER COMMUNICATIONS NORTHWEST, INC.: 

(Advice No. 1040) Removes the language indicating the 
concurrence with Frontier Telephone Companies Tariff FCC No. 5; 
Section 4, Rates and Charges and lists the current Switched 
Access Rates in Frontier Communications Northwest, Inc., Access 
Services Tariff. 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be 
sent. The filing was submitted on August 28, 2014. A replacement cover letter 
was filed on September 10, 2014. The filing will go into effect on October 1, 2014. 

This filing revises the Frontier Communications Northwest, Inc. Access Services 
Tariff as requested by Staff. All Frontier Communications Northwest, Inc. 
intrastate access tariff rates are now stated within Intrastate Access Tariff 
PUC No.12. 

This filing will not cause the withdrawal of service or conflict with other 
schedules and is revenue neutral. 

Advice 1040 Frontier Access Tariff_091614 


